

September, 2024

Follow us on Facebook



Visit our website at OPBLESSING.ORG

Grace Seeds Ministry has donated over 600 pounds of fresh garden grown produce for us, to give to our clients.



clients. Thanks so much.



Trinity Christian College
Women's Volleyball Team came
on August 22nd to help us
distribute food. It was a great
day, and they were such a huge
help. We look forward to them
coming again.



GDI Integrated Services came and volunteered with us on August 28th. They are a neighbor just across the street from us, and we hope they will be back, as they were a big help.

RBC Wealth Management of Palos Heights volunteered with us on September 13th, and will be back again on the 24th. Their visit was a true blessing. If they had not come on that day, we would not have been able to open due to a lack of volunteers.



We were blessed on August 15th and 16th by Faith United Methodist Church, as their Missions Committee volunteered with us by distributing food, and shadowing our prayer leaders. Thank you so much.

We are still in great need of volunteers. If you would like to help out, please call us at 708-597-6326. Our needs are Tuesday, Thursday, Friday from 8am to 12 noon, and

Wednesday 11am to 3pm.



An email we received: Thanks again for your support and assistance during my post-surgery recovery and my guest to get back to work again asap! God's blessings to you all!.

W. McNair, USAF veteran

We were blessed by Standard Electric again this year, as they held another drive for us, and collected 75 pounds of food.

Thank you, Standard Electric

August Statistics

Heads of Households	892
Individuals	2847
Prayed with	786
Professions of Faith	2

Annual

pancake Brunci



To benefit

Operation Blessing
Of



Southwest Chicagoland



Saturday, Nov.2, 2024 8 am—1pm



Moraine Valley Church 6300 West 127th ST.

Palos Heights, IL.



Suggested donation: \$10.00 per person -\$25.00 per family

A tradition for 40 years!